
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

                                                                      

Did you know? 
 

On average it costs between £600 
and £1600 per year to fund a 
college student in Zambia. This 
includes course fees, 
accommodation, travel, books and 
equipment. 
 
The most common type of 
employment for our Arise 
guardians is piece work 
(occasional manual labour) which 
earns about £1.50 a day. 
 
Unsurprisingly, this means that 
affording the costs of a two or 
three-year college course is simply 
impossible. 

Empowering widows, orphans and vulnerable children 

The Arise Scholarship Fund 
 

We are setting up a scholarship 
fund to enable some local young 
people who have been supported 
by Arise through school, to 
achieve their dream of attending 
college. 

Once those who have been 
supported by Arise reach college 
age, they will be eligible to apply 
for an Arise scholarship.  

They will be expected to complete 
an application form with details of 
what and where they wish to 
study, attend an Arise panel 
interview to discuss their 
suitability and commitment, and 
contribute a portion of the fees 
which is determined by their 
personal circumstances. 

All monies donated to the 
scholarship fund will be put into a 
pot and the number of college 
students that Arise can support 
will be determined by the 
donations that are received. The 
money will be used towards 
course fees, accommodation, 
transport, books and equipment. 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
How you can support… 

How you can help… 
 

We welcome one-off donations or more regular giving to 
enable some of the local young people to attend college. 
Any amount that you can give is appreciated and will make 
a massive difference in the lives of the students and the 
local communities.  
 
For more information on giving to the scholarship fund, 
please email us at arise@kaniki.dk.  
 
If you are a UK taxpayer and would be happy for us to 
claim Gift Aid, please email us and we will send you a form 
to complete. 
 
Every year we will send a newsletter to everyone who has 
contributed to the scholarship fund with details of how the 
money has been used and some of the students who have 
been supported. 
 

Please email us at arise@kaniki.dk if you have any questions.  
Thank you for your support. 

 

One of our current college students 

Secondary school students studying 


